
 

 

 

Stockport School of Gymnastics 
 

Coming up in the Easter Holidays 

Easter Holiday Campss 

During the Easter Holiday (4th - 14th April) we have 
Holiday Camps you can book onto. We have Camps 
available for all ages. You can book your space on 
our website now following the link below: 
https://www.stockportgymnastics.com/wp/easter-
camps-booking-now/  
 
Our holiday camps are also available to non-
members, so be sure to bring your friends along to 
join our Easter fun. 
 

 

The parent committee have organised a Pizza 
Making Party on the Saturday 2nd of April. This is a 
fantastic opportunity for gymnasts to be shown 
how to make their own pizzas, which they can 
decorate and eat. It will be £15 per person, which 
includes a sweet and a drink and there will also be 
a few party games. We will be advertising on social 
media and booking forms will be available in the 
reception. 
 

 Pizza Making Party 

On the 10th of April, our 4 piece gymnasts will have 
the opportunity to compete against other clubs in 
our first inter-club competition since the pandemic. 
SSoG competitions rely heavily on support of Club 
parents to help out with the running of the 
competition, so if any club parents are willing to get 
involved please contact Jayne Mooney - 
jayne.mooney@btinternet.com or Tamlynn - 
tamlynn@stockportgymnastics.com.  
We will be running a chocolate tombola where all 
proceeds will be donated towards charities helping 
with the situation in Ukraine, if you would like to 
donate chocolate prizes it would be much 
appreciated. 
 

 SSoG Easter Club Competition 
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